
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Grittleton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

8th September 2014 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 

• A Metro Count has been requested in Leigh Delamere, following concern expressed by 
parishioners in relation to the speed of traffic. 
 

 

• Parishioners in Clapcote have expressed concern re speed of traffic and a Metro Count will 
be requested. 
 

 

• Measures to deter parking on Church Bend under consideration. 
 

• Wiltshire Council has confirmed that Crowdown Road will be resurfaced to correct the 
uneven ride quality – and that the quality of the surface to be applied will represent a long-
term solution to this issue. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 


